
Purchasing Lunch on our website through  
HomeTown Ticketing 

 
 

1. On our home webpage find and click the 
SCHOOL PURCHASES blue button. 

 
 

 
 
 

2. This will bring you to the next page 
where you click on the blue SCHOOL 
LUNCHES button. 

 

 



3. You will now be at the following screen where you can click Get Passes. 

 
 
 
 
 

4. On this screen you will see Have a passcode? towards the bottom. 

 
5. When you click on Have a passcode a box will come up where you enter the student’s BUC ID 

with the @ symbol included.  (ex. @00000000). 

 



 
 
 
When you click apply you should be able to proceed to make your purchase.  If you get 
any error messages please call or email Sori Zaragoza. 
 
Phone 239-433-8029 – Direct Line 
szaragoza1@fsw.edu 
 
 
 
NOTE:  When making purchases, please make sure you are using your son/daughter’s name 
and not your own. 
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